
NOTICE
Public  Hearing:  Lot  &  Block
102-L-300,  559  Carothers
Avenue,  Scott
Township (Property Owned by
David J. Critchlow -- Appeal of
Notice of Condemnation).
The Board of Commissioners
of the Township of Scott will
hold  a  public  hearing
on   Tuesday,  February  28,
2023, beginning at 7:00 p.m.,
or  shortly  thereafter,  in  the
Board   of  Commissioners'
Meeting  Room,  301  Lindsay
Road,  Scott  Township,  PA
15106. The hearing may occur
through  remote  audio/video
conference  services  (Zoom).
Please contact the Township
Offices at  (412)  276-5300 or
the  Township’s  website
at   https://scott-twp.com  to
confirm whether the hearing
will  be  remote.  The  Board
will   consider  at  the  hearing
the following:
Lot  &  Block  102-L-300,  559
Carothers  Avenue,  Scott
Township  --  Hearing  on  any
appeal filed by the owner of
record, David J.  Critchlow or
others with an interest in the
Property   as  to  a  Notice  of
Condemnation  filed  against
the Property by the Township
of Scott.
A  copy  of  the  Notice  is
available for inspection; please
contact  Building  Inspector
Mark   M.  Mox  at  (412)
276-5300. All persons wishing
to be heard should attend or
log-in/call-in depending on the
format.

Denise Fitzgerald,
Township Manager


